
 

 

Cultural Affairs Committee Meeting 

May 20, 2020 

 

     The regular meeting of the Cultural Affairs Committee was called to order in a virtual meeting 

by phone at 6:30pm on Wednesday, May 20, 2020.  Board Members Chairman Richard Melton, 

Glena Sumrall, Anna Mae McNally, Kelly Smallwood, Ruth Ann Jackson, Bryan Cartwright, Lisa 

Marie Dolcy, and staff liaison Elaine Smith were in attendance. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

• The Minutes from the February 19, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.   

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Sculpture Walk Update – There was discussion about the Sculpture Walk proposal that 

was rejected by City Council.  Q-Is it possible to do another proposal?  Q-Is it possible to 

do another “Call to Artists”?  The CAC voted unanimously to have the Sculpture Walk put 

back on a City Council Agenda, at a date that the meetings are open to the public or when 

a representative from the CAC is allowed to attend the meeting.  They want to provide 

images of sculptures displayed at area sculpture walks, as well as have some of the art 

from the local artist that was presented this month, revisited for consideration.    

• Museum Work Session – June 16th, 2020:  6:00pm – There was discussion about the CAC 

being unable to attend the Work Session.  They voted unanimously to be able to have a 

representative attend the June 16th Work Session on Museums or to have the work 

session be re-scheduled to a future date when a CAC representative may attend.  (It was 

later discovered that this work session is about the Historical Society Museum and it will 

continue on June 16th) 

 

VOX POP: 

     The next CAC meeting is scheduled for June 17th, 2020.  Hopefully we can meet in person 

(group of 10 or fewer), and stay 6’ apart.  Everyone has the option to call in to the meeting.      

 



 

     Let’s decide at the next meeting if the CAC is going to meet or skip a month over the 

summer.  (Put on the Agenda) 

     The meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm. 

 

                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted, 

                                                                                  Donna Hallmark                                                            

                                                        Recreation Administrative Assistant 
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